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We are moving in reverse here. Vote by mail should be the law of the land. The 

ability to read the ballot issues, discuss them with friends and family before voting is 

invaluable to those of us who are older and less mobile. This bill would make it 

harder for us to vote, and would lower the number of people who vote in any election. 

This is antidemocratic, and while we all understand who is behind this, and why, we 

remain in complete opposition. I vote in every election, and while this bill would only 

make that more difficult, I would appreciate being able to continue to vote by mail. 


